

January 30, 2017

Darren Oustafine, P.E. Assistant Director of Public Works 2 Renshaw Road – Town Hall Darien, CT 06820

Dear Mr. Oustafine:

Curie Environmental Services (Curie) agrees to accept smoke alarms for recycling from your community collection program. Smoke alarms shipped to Curie will be in accordance with our CuriePacksm smoke alarm return kit procedures and pursuant to our radioactive materials license RS500-03 issued by the State of New Mexico Environment Department.

If you have any additional questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,

Scott Logan

Scott Logan Radiation Safety Officer